
 
CYP mental health services- NCC-031481-18 

 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent Freedom of Information request. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have not decommissioned anything within the time period from a 
local authority perspective. 
 
Please list all services that you have previously provided or commissioned within the last eight 
financial years (since 2010/11) and no longer do related to: 

a.      the promotion of children and young people’s mental wellbeing 
b.      the prevention of CYP mental health difficulties 
c.      interventions for CYP mental health 
  

Do you wish to make any further comments on the issue of mental health/emotional support service 
provision to children and young people? 

We have as a council increased the availability of emotional health support in the last three years, 
working with partners in CCGs. We hope this now satisfies your request. Should you have any further 
enquiry please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
  
In addition to this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes 
previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
  
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
  
Kind Regards 
  

 
Dear Service Provider, 

I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 

Please list all services that you have previously provided or commissioned within the last eight 
financial years (since 2010/11) and no longer do related to: 

a.      the promotion of children and young people’s mental wellbeing 
b.      the prevention of CYP mental health difficulties 
c.      interventions for CYP mental health 
  

Do you wish to make any further comments on the issue of mental health/emotional support service 
provision to children and young people? 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. 

Best wishes, 
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